
 
 

The CMF takes part in Global Seminar and in the 

Executive and Macroprudential Committees of the 

International Association of Insurance 

Supervisors (IAIS). 
  
July 19th, 2018.- The CMF reports that Commissioner Kevin Cowan will take 

part in the Executive and Macroprudential meetings of the IAIS, and in the Global 

Seminar organized by the same entity. The activity will take place in Moscow, 

Russia, between July 23rd and 27th of the present year. 

 

The Executive Committee will address topics on risk linked to climate change for 

the insurance industry, ComFrame (Common Framework for the Supervision of 

Active Insurance Groups), and cyber security, among others. 

  

Furthermore, Commissioner Cowan will take part in the 11th Global Annual 

Seminar of the IAIS, where topics such as insurance in inclusive economic 

development, holistic framework of systemic risk mitigation, and other topics, 

will be addressed. 
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